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Friday 12th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 

A Happy 2024 to you all and welcome to Spring term in St Anne’s! I hope you 
all had a lovely break and have recharged your batteries ready for a new 
term. The children and staff have all settled back in, although I am sure they 
will appreciate it’s the weekend now.  
 

Building work has started on our flood damaged areas in the infant building 
and our staff block, so hopefully classes will move back into their original 
classes soon.  
 

We celebrated the Feast of Epiphany in school on Monday as a whole school. 
We reflected upon making new year promises and following God’s guiding 
light.  
 

Updates/reminders for next week:  
 

Swimming:  
Swimming lessons have re-started, so please remember kits, towels and caps 
as we only have a very small supply of spares. Reception will also start 
swimming week beginning 22nd September, information will be sent out 
separately next week. 
 
Reception places – September 2024  
Please make sure you have completed your child’s online application as this 
process closes on 15th January.  
 
After school clubs 
We are in the process of organising these 
with staff and information will be sent out 
ASAP.  
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Mrs G Murphy  
Head Teacher 


